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LUP Hearings <lup-hearings@multco.us>

Solar Panel codes 

Jill Carlson Thu, Oct 21, 2021 at 9:08 PM
To: lup-hearings@multco.us

Hello,

I live in unincorporated Multnomah County [97060] and I sincerely hope the
planning commission will prioritize updating the current county codes concerning
solar panels. Our need for renewable energy is so urgent, and the fact that we
need to jump through so many hoops to be able to install them is not what we the
voters want!

Please make this a top priority in your upcoming work program. 

Thank you,
Jill Carlson




